
White, Candace 

From: Daguillard, Robert 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, June 30, 2015 2:29 PM 
Estep, Bill 

Subject: RE: Question re Clean Water Rule 

Sure thing. 

From: Estep, Bill [mailto:bestep@herald-leader.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 1:27 PM 
To: Daguillard, Robert 
Subject: Re: Question reClean Water Rule 

Thanks so much. 

On Tue, Jun 30, 2015 at 1:20 PM, Daguillard, Robert <Daguillard.Robert@epa.gov> wrote: 

Hullo Bill, 

Thanks for reaching out. Someone should get back to you soonest. 

From: Estep, Bill [mailto:bestep@herald-leader.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 12:15 PM 
To: Daguillard, Robert; Younes, Lina 
Subject: Question re Clean Water Rule 

Hi. This message is from Bill Estep. I am a reporter at the Lexington 
(KY) Herald-Leader. 

I'm writing a story on a legal challenge involving an EPA rule, and want 
to clarify something. 

The lawsuit refers to the rule as the Waters of the U.S. rule. I assume 
that's the same thing as the Clean water Rule finalized in May by EPA 
and the Corps of Engineers, but I need to confirm that. I saw you listed as 
contacts on the release on the Clean Water Rule. 
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